
 

 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
          

           21st November 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Ref: Partner School in Madrid  

I am very excited to let you know that we have forged links with Colegio Nueva Castilla 

School in Madrid and we would really like your child to have the opportunity to 

participate in the following:  

• Monday 16th December- The children will make a video of themselves singing  

Feliz Navidad to send to Colegio Nueva Castilla School. 

• Wednesday 29th January- our children will video call the children in Colegio 

Nueva Castilla School. They will tell each other their names and teach the 

Spanish students an English phrase. 

• Tuesday 17th March- groups of our children from Broomhill will prepare a video 

of one aspect our school (i.e. show the forest school garden, playground, 

classrooms, etc) to send to Colegio Nueva Castilla School. 

• In May, the children will exchange postcards. 

 

We will group the children and partner them with a class in Madrid. 

 

If you wish your child to be involved, there is no need to act. However, should you not 

wish your child to participate, please let your child’s class teacher know. 
  

Best Wishes, 

J E Barnes 

Jane Barnes 

Head teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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